
 
 
 

9th November 2018 
 
 
Hi Kids, 
 
ARCHIBALD FIRST SCHOOL’S ‘WEAR SPOTS DAY’  
IN AID OF CHILDREN IN NEED - FRIDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2018 
 
The School Council have a small favour to ask you.  We are raising 
money for Children In Need and this year you have to get “SPOTTY”.   
 
On the 16th, please come in something spotty.  It can be on your clothes, 
in your hair or even on your face, please don’t feel the need to buy new 
clothes, why not design an old tshirt?   If you come in spots, please bring 
a 50p donation or any loose change you may have. 
 
REMEMBER every penny counts towards changing the lives of disabled 
children and young people throughout the U.K.   
 
Please help the School Council to raise money for Children In Need on 
Friday  
16th November.   
 
LET’S GET SPOTTY TOGETHER!! 
 
 
Thank you for reading this letter and your continued support. 
From Year 4 school Council Representatives  


